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Goodbye! – This week we said goodbye to Miss Kay who has been working as a teaching 
assistant with us.  We thank her for her hard work and commitment and wish her well 

in her new venture!  
 
We also said goodbye to Mrs Lowe who has finished school today to begin her maternity 

leave.  We wish her good luck and look forward to meeting her new baby!  

 

 

School Admissions 2024 - If your child is in their last year of pre-school/nursery you can 

now apply for their school place at: www.lancashire.gov.uk/schools .  It's quick and easy to 

do and you will receive email confirmation of your application. You must apply even if you 

already have siblings in school.  The closing date for primary applications for September 

2024 is 23:59 on 15 January 2024. 
 

 

Welfare Assistant Vacancy – We have a vacancy for a lunchtime Welfare Assistant 1 day 
(1.25 hours) per term-time week, with a possibility of extra days.  If you are interested, please 
speak to Mrs Altham in the office by Friday 24th November.       
 

 Star of the Week Reader of the Week 

Benedict Ryan and Kingsley Luey 

Finch Jessica and Jamie Freddie 

Haydock Kieran and Beniamin Leo 

Marsden Penelope and Olivia-Grace George H 

Mary Ben and Macy-Grace Cairo 

Rigby Alexander and Freddie Petra 

Southworth Ruby and Elliot Finley 

Ward Harry and Amelia Nellie 

Woodcock Ochelle and James F Autumn 

17th November 

2023 

St Mary’s and St Benedict’s  

RC Primary School   
Website: www.smsb.lancs.sch.uk 

Contact email: office@smsb.lancs.sch.uk 
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